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Give Back Iowa Challenge

Join the Challenge!
April 1 – May 31

Dear <COMPANY NAME> employees,

We are excited to announce our participation in the TENTH annual Give Back Iowa Challenge! The challenge was created for employers to encourage their employees to engage in community volunteering. This eight-week competition runs from April 1 - May 31, 2024. We urge you to volunteer and track your hours, so we can win this challenge!

Click here to visit the challenge website. You'll need to use the site to track your volunteer hours. Remember to keep all email confirmations you receive after you submit hours, as this is the best way to know how many hours you have reported.

Research shows that employees who volunteer experience greater engagement, organizational commitment, and greater job satisfaction.

The Give Back Iowa Challenge is a great opportunity for our company to receive recognition for volunteer hours, as well as for our employees to try something new that could develop new skills or enthusiasm for your work.

We invite you to participate in the Give Back Iowa Challenge. Employers with the highest average number of volunteer hours per employee during the challenge will be recognized with press release and a glass award. Kick your competitive spirit into high gear and volunteer!

Challenge information and resources on how to participate and find volunteer opportunities in the community are provided on the Volunteer Iowa website. 

Are you in?

Please contact <COMPANY CONTACT NAME> at <EMAIL> to learn more and participate.

Sincerely,

<NAME>
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